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ERASE Racism Calls on Long Island’s Elected Officials to 
Denounce Racially Defaced School Board Election Flyer 

 
 

Syosset, NY – May 14, 2021 – Elaine Gross, President of ERASE Racism, called today on Long 
Island’s elected officials and the candidates in the May 18 school board elections to denounce 
publicly the racial slur that was delivered to the mailbox of South Country Central School 
District Board Member Cameron Trent, who is running for re-election and serves as Vice 
President of the Board. The three-term African American member of the Board of Education 
received a defaced copy of his re-election flyer with his picture blacked out and the slur “No N--
---s Run” written across it. A photo of the defaced flyer can be found on Trent’s Facebook page 
here. Further reporting on the incident, which has been referred to the police, is available here. 
 
“It is outrageous that an African American elected official on Long Island would be subjected to 
such disgusting treatment,” said Elaine Gross. “I call on every elected official on Long Island and 
every candidate in Tuesday’s school board elections to denounce publicly this disgraceful 
behavior. We cannot afford to have our elected officials and candidates look the other way. It is 
long past time for the culture of Long Island to shift to embrace diversity, equity, and inclusion.” 
 
Additional information on ERASE Racism is available at www.eraseracismny.org.  
 
ERASE Racism is a regional civil rights organization based on Long Island that exposes and 
addresses the devastating impact of historical and ongoing structural racism, particularly in 
public school education and housing.  It does so through research, policy advocacy, legal action, 
and educating and mobilizing the public – driving policy change at local, regional and statewide 
levels and through national coalitions. It has been recognized locally and nationally for its 
cutting-edge work. 


